
Eastern Deaf Women’s Bowling Association
EDWBA 

February 8, 2020

To EDWBA Bowlers,
Hello!  I am now in the process of preparing for our 63rd annual Eastern Deaf Women’s Bowling Association tournament 
to be held in Pittsburgh, PA this April 30-May 3, 2020.   

All the Entry form, rules, Queen/SC Classic flyers and information are now posted on the website.  You can browse at 
https://edwbatd.wixsite.com/edwba. There are some important information so, please read carefully.

Please PRINT clearly.
☺ Fill out the form completely including 2018-20 averages, address, and email address.  For those who will 

participate in the tournament, they will get the 2nd greeting letter by email.  Please print your email address 
clearly.

Attention:
☺ Hearing members of the ASL Community are welcome to participate in EDWBA. Please note that there may only 

be one hearing bowler per team.
☺ 2018-2019 Average.
☺ All bowlers will have a tournament average with a minimum of 27 games in past EDWBA tournaments.  If any 

bowler does not qualify for tournament average, then their 2018-19 USBC average shall be used and/or use 
average as of March 1, 2020.

☺ Queen games do not apply toward tournament average.
☺ Bowlers who fail to include USBC membership ID must show their cards before the tournament.
☺ If you have a team but will send the entry form separately, please fill out the other names of your team on the 

form.
☺ If you don’t have a team (4 bowlers) or if you need a bowler, please let me know as soon as possible.   

I will be happy to fill in for you.
☺ Please discuss with your teammates the “time of choice” for Team event and Singles/Doubles Event.   

I will follow the choices from captains’ requests.  For your information, we will have limited lanes reserved; so 
you will have a good chance to reserve spots if you submit the entry form earlier.  If you wait until the deadline, 
you will have to move to another squad if another squad is full.

☺ Be aware that we will have teams on Saturday and Single/Double on Sunday due to the Baker tournament on 
Saturday after teams event.

The deadline is April 10, 2020.  I will not accept the entry form after the deadline; please send the entry form earlier (first 
come, first serve).  If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to call me at:  VP 585 444-1312; or e-mail 
EDWBATD@gmail.com
For those of you who didn’t go to the tournament in May of 2019; we, the officers missed you and do hope you all can 
come to Pittsburgh, PA  I am looking forward to seeing you on April 30-May 3, 2020.

Bowlingly yours, 

Sharon DiTondo 

EDWBA Tournament Director
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